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Bill and Dennis, 
  We spoke at the meeting of you sending a map showing the five proposed ozone sparge locations for the 1629 
Webster St., Alameda site.  I would also like to request that you include the depths of the screens or injection 
areas.  If you have a cross-section and can include them on that, I would appreciate it. 
  Also, as we talked about in the meeting, I would be happy to prioritize review of this work plan so that this work 
can be performed.  Do you have an estimated date that I can expect this information to be sent?    
Regards, 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
www.acgov.org 
  


